
 
 
 
August 23, 2024 
 
To,          
Department of Corporate Services, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block-G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400 051. 
Scrip Symbol: WANBURY 

 
To,       
Department of Corporate Services, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001. 
Scrip Code: 524212 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub.:  Press Release - Establishment Inspection Report (“EIR”) received from US FDA at Wanbury Limited’s 

manufacturing facility located at Patalganga, Maharashtra. 
 
Wanbury is please to inform that the USFDA has issued an Establishment Inspection Report (“EIR”) for the 
Company’s manufacturing facility located at MIDC Industrial Area, Patalganga, Maharashtra, India and the 
inspection has now been successfully closed by the USFDA. USFDA has determined that the inspection 
classification of this facility is “No Action Indicated” (NAI) with zero 483 observation.  
 
Based on this inspection, this facility is considered to be in an acceptable state of compliance with regards to 
current good manufacturing practice (CGMP). 
 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
For Wanbury Limited 
 
 
 
 
Jitendra J. Gandhi 
Company Secretary 
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